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Learning Together, in God’s Love 
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SERVICE JUSTICE 

 

 
We hope you all had a relaxing summer!  We 

are excited to have the children back in school 

and look forward to another successful school 

year at Bishop Martin.  

 

We are delighted we have a new hatch in the foyer 

that is accessible friendly. This was funded by the 

Diocese. We also have new E-mail addresses. If you 

would like to contact the office please contact the 

team on d.pearce@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

Polite reminder  - that all  packed lunches must be healthy, with no 

chocolate or crisps.  Please note that crisps are allowed on Fridays 

only! Plain water or sparkling water only please and children are 

allowed biscuits not covered in chocolate. Further info on our Food 

Policy can be found on the school website.  Thank you. 

Wednesday 12th September 

Sessions start at 6:00pm and 6:30pm. 

Please attend either or both time slots if 

you have more than one child at our school. 

Please go straight to the office.   

Heidi has worked hard this summer, spending a day at 

DHK headquarters for her first training day.  Part of her 

training is for children to ignore her if they see her around school so she learns 

that she is here to work.  Please can parents do the same if they see her, you 

might even earn a special Heidi sticker for doing so ! 

 

Wednesday 12th September Meet the Teacher Y1-Y6 —the sessions start at 6:00pm and 6:30pm 

Wednesday 19th September PTA Annual General Meeting/Welcome Drinks 6:00pm in the school hall 

Wednesday 26th September Open Day for prospective parents for admission to Reception class 2019 - 9:00am-10:00am 

Thursday 11th October Harvest Service led by Y2 at St Peter’s 9:00am—tea and coffee served from 8:30am 

Tuesday 16th October School Photos—more details to follow nearer the time 

Friday 19th October Finish for half term—school closes at 3:30pm (Friends n Fun until 6pm as normal) 

Thursday 8th November Remembrance Service led by Y6 at St Peter’s 9:00am—tea and coffee served from 8:30am 

Wednesday 19th December Christmas Service led by Y4 at St Peter’s 9:00am—tea and coffee served from 8:30am 

Thursday 20th December Finish for Christmas—school closes at 3:30pm (Friends n Fun until 6pm as normal) 


